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                                            1st November 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Please remember that PE is part of the curriculum and that all children should take part in PE 
lessons unless there is a medical reason why they should not. Children should have the correct 
PE kit in school on the days when they are doing PE. In reception class children need shorts 
and a t-shirt in a bag that can be kept on their peg. From Year 1 onwards they should have 
shorts, t-shirt and either plimsolls for indoor PE, or trainers for outdoor sports in a bag that can 
be kept on their peg in the cloakroom. As the weather begins to change children should also 
make sure that they have suitable clothing to wear outdoors. It is very important that all of 
these items are named. 
 
All jewellery, including earrings, must be removed for PE. Earrings cannot be removed by staff 
and we do not allow children to cover them with elastoplasts. If you are considering having your 
child’s ears pierced the best time to do this would be during the six week summer holiday. 
 
For your information I have listed the PE timetable for this term below. 
 
Reception Wednesday 
Year 1      Tuesday, Wednesday  
Year 2      Tuesday, Wednesday 
Year 3      Monday, Wednesday 
Year 4      Monday, Wednesday 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
A Farrar 
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